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July 9, 2025 
 

 
Ms. Natalie Scherff 
Women for Tomorrow 
 
womenfortomorrowwi@gmail.com 
 
Dear Ms. Scherff: 
 
Please accept my gratitude for your recent donation of $750 to Waterford Union High 
School.  Your commitment to the Burlington community and surrounding areas, and your 
efforts that resulted in this thoughtful contribution, are deeply appreciated. No goods or 
services were exchanged for your gift. 
 
This donation will be directly allocated to address negative lunch account balances for 
students experiencing financial hardship. Your support is instrumental in ensuring that our 
students have consistent access to nutritious meals, which is paramount for their academic 
focus and overall well-being. 
 
Your gift makes a significant and tangible difference in the lives of our students and their 
families, alleviating a considerable burden and fostering a more conducive learning 
environment. We are grateful for your partnership and your dedication to the welfare of 
our youth. 
 
Waterford Union High School is indeed fortunate and grateful for your support.   Your 
partnership will help to ensure that all of our students have the knowledge, skills, and 
experiences necessary to become successful and responsible adults. 
 
Thank you once again for your generosity.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Luke Francois, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

 


